
Important Notices 
 

                          Homework 
Half termly project homework has now gone out. 

The children are encouraged to bring in or 

upload one piece of homework each week to 

share with their class. 

The children will also be given spelling homework 

on a Friday.  

Reading at home 

Please don’t forget to continue to read regularly 

with your child at home. We upload a reading book 

every week to seesaw with the spelling pattern 

taught in phonics.  

 

  

Super 

Student 
Every Friday two children from each class are chosen 

to be super students. Where possible, this is usually 

one girl and one boy. Super students will be announced 

in class and on seesaw.  
To be chosen for a super student at the end of the 

week your child must: 

 Attend school/log on to seesaw EVERY DAY. 

 Complete all work in school/online. 

 Try your best! 

Mrs Rayment and Mr Carroll’s 

bubble - Monday and Friday 

Mrs Seymour’s bubble -  

Monday and Friday 

Please ensure your child comes to 

school appropriately dressed in 

their P.E kit.  

 

 

  

For your support. 

PE Days 

Humanities 

Our enquiry question this half term is ‘What 

makes a habitat a home?’ We are going to 

be exploring the Arctic and what it is like 

for the people/animals who live there. This 

half term our objectives are: 

1. Exploring the Arctic Circle using a map and 

investigating the countries within the circle.  

2. Discovering the Arctic climate by describing the 

difference between summer and winter in the 

Arctic using weather icons.  

3. Identifying the physical features found in the 

Arctic.  

4. Finding out which animals live in the Arctic and 

where they are found by using and reading maps.  

5. Exploring different Arctic cities and the 

countries they are found in.  

6. Comparing an Arctic town to a city in the UK. 

 

REVIST LEARNING 

Can your child recall the seven continents and five 

oceans? Keep encouraging them to practise 

identifying them on a simple map. 

 

Uniform 

If you child is attending school, please ensure they wear their school 

uniform as normal.  

English 
In English this term our aims are: 
 To engage children with a story with which 

they will empathise  

 To explore themes and issues, and develop 

and sustain ideas through discussion  

 To develop creative responses to the text 

through drama, storytelling and artwork  

 To write in role in order to explore and 

develop empathy for characters 

 To write with confidence for real purposes 

and audiences  

 

Maths  
This half term the Year 1 children will 

be focusing on addition and subtraction 

within 20 and the Year 2 are learning 

how to multiply and divide by 2, 5 and 

10.  


